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SMART statement regarding incident at the Santa Clara Valley Transit Authority 

 

Petaluma, CA – Sonoma Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) General Manager Farhad 
Mansourian made a statement this morning regarding the tragic incident at the Santa 
Clara Valley Transit Authority (VTA) light rail yard:  

“On behalf of the SMART Board of Directors and all SMART staff, we express our sincere 
condolences to the employees and their families at VTA. All Bay Area transit providers 
work together to make the Bay Area a better place to live and work. Our SMART family 
is prepared to assist VTA, its employees, and their families in any way possible. We 
stand united with you as we all mourn this tragic loss.” 

### 


